
CENTRAL UNITED CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Sunday, September 14th, 2025 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

• Tuesday, September 16th:Official Board meeting in the Fellowship Room at 7pm  

• Thursday, September 25th: Thursday morning handbells at 10am in the Fellowship room.  

 

   

Study Leave: Please note that Rev. Daniel will be away on study leave from Monday, September 22nd until 

Monday, September 29th. Thank you to the Worship and Music Committee, who will be leading worship on 

Sunday, September 28th. In the case of a pastoral emergency, please contact the church office at (902) 634-

4035. 

 

Thursday morning handbells will resume again on Thursday, September 25th at 10am in the Fellowship 

Room! New members always welcome! 

 

Welcome and thank you to Sharon Gow-Knickle for leading the music this morning. And welcome to Hannah 

Parks who will be performing the prelude and postlude selections with Sharon. 

 

Mark your calendars - Sharon and Hannah will be performing at St. John’s Anglican Church, Lunenburg on 

November 16th, 3:00 PM 

 

Broadview Subscriptions: Broadview magazine aims to share stories that inspire people to live with 

compassion, expand awareness and learning, and connect those of like-minded values. The cost of an annual 

subscription (6 print issues) is $30. Please contact the church office if you would like to start or renew a 

subscription. Copies of the special Anniversary Edition are available for $10 in the church office. 

 

From the Worship & Music Committee: We are celebrating the Season of Creation this month.  We have 

added some items at the back of the sanctuary to enhance the experience of God's creation.  There is a tray of 

sand with a rake.  Please take ti me to use this - to move, shape and pause and wonder.  There is also a large 

wooden bowl into which we encourage you to bring items from nature - acorns, chestnuts, shells, twigs.  There 

is another tray with items for you to take home as a reminder of peace. 

 

Soup and Chowder Luncheons are Back: Our first soup and chowder luncheon of the fall will be on 

Wednesday, October 8th. Join us between 11:30 and 1 in the hall for a warm, cozy meal of delicious food, 

shared in community. $12 per person. For those interested in helping out with the luncheon, please check out 

the sign-up sheet at the back of the sanctuary for more details! Many hands make light work! 

 

 

 

 
Rev. Daniel MacDonald: 902-634-7165, centralminister@bellaliant.com 

Carrol Heinsma (office): 902-634-4035, centralsecretary@bellaliant.com 

CentralUnitedLunenburg.ca 

 

 
 


